From: William B. Thompson, MD

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

| am writing to comment on the above proposed rule- | firmly believe
that institutions should be required to get a customer"s permission
upfront in order to provide overderdraft protection. The customer
should have to opt in before any fees can be assessed for overdraft
protection for ATM withdrawals and debit card purchases.

William B. Thompson
MD



